

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

10th October 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,



Year 5 & 6 E-Safety Workshop Tuesday 11th October 2016

The Year 5 and 6 children will be having an E-Safety presentation tomorrow by Dr Nixon, during the session the children will be shown a short video (shared with parents at the recent E-Safety workshop) which is part of an online campaign warning about the dangers of social networking sites and encourages children to use the web responsibly and safely. Parents can view the 'Share aware' video using the link on the NSPCC website

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/share-aware/

If you do not wish you child to watch the video, which will be discussed in a gentle context during Dr Nixon's presentation, please inform the school office by 10am on Tuesday 11th October.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher





